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Hello City Council Members,

Thank you for taking the time to write this letter to the community and asking for opinions about how to deal with
this utterly despicable behavior.

What makes the most sense to me is to discontinue public comments via zoom for a 60 day trial period and reassess
at that time.

I am so sorry that you are being subjected to this.  It’s deeply offensive to anyone with any decency but even more
disheartening when people devoting their precious time and talent to public service have to deal with it directly.

Thank you,
Joanne Dale
Sent from my iPhone




